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February 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We hope you had a lovely half term holiday and we are pleased with how well the children have 
quickly settled into our nursery routines. 
 
Each week we have a book which our activities are based on and we also follow 
the children’s own interests. The children are enjoying the story ‘The Tiger Who 
Came To Tea’ and we have a surprise visitor joining us for our Tiger Party. Other 
books include ‘The Three Little Pigs’, ‘Brown Bear, Brown Bear…’ and ‘Ruby’s 
Worry.’ These books reflect the nursery curriculum and we find the children relate well to our range 
of books. 
 
World Wildlife Day and Polar Bear Day will also be celebrated. 
Towards Easter we will make a Mother’s Day card and invite parents and carers to 
our Easter Egg Hunt. 
 
 
World Book Day-Friday 3rd March 
We are looking forward to seeing the children dressed up in their book character 
costumes and we will have our nursery parade. If your child does not attend 
nursery on a Friday they are welcome to wear their costume earlier in the week.  
 
 
Red Nose Day-Friday 17th March 
We will be supporting Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day campaign. This year’s theme is 
‘Dress up for joy’ and we will promote acts of kindness towards themselves as well 
as others. Please can your child come dressed in fancy dress or their favourite 
outfit. If your child does not attend nursery on a Friday they are welcome to wear 
their costume earlier in the week. 
We would like you to support this event by donating via the school gateway app or online at 
www.schoolgateway.com (suggested £1.00 donation).  
Please do not send your child in with a cash donation. 
To find out more about Red Nose day this year, you can visit: 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/ 
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Easter Egg Hunt-Thursday 30th March at 10am 
We hope parents, carers and younger siblings can join us on Thursday 30th March between 10am and 
11.30am. If your child does not attend on this day they are welcome to join us with their adult.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nursery times 
Our morning session begins at 8.30am and this is closely followed by our Phonics input. Please can 
you try and arrive at 8.30am. We appreciate some mornings can be tricky with for example traffic 
hold ups. Thank you. 
 
If you have any worries or concerns please do let us know and we will be glad to help. 
(lhughes@parklaneprimary.com) 
 
Thank you, 
The Nursery Team 
lhughes@parklaneprimary.com 
 
 
 


